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Dear All, 
 
We are getting in touch today to introduce Quickline Communications and let you know that our full fibre broadband will soon be available in your community. 
 
Quickline is committed to providing fast and reliable broadband solutions to rural and underserved communities across the region and will be delivering the work through the UK government’s Project Gigabit programme. 
 
Project Gigabit is the UK government’s rollout of fast, reliable broadband across the UK. The programme targets homes and businesses that are not included in broadband companies’ commercial plans, reaching parts of the country that would otherwise miss out.
 
Our rollout will enable people to shop, bank and access public services without endless loading screens and enjoy cutting-edge tech from virtual reality to ultra-HD streaming – regardless of where they live or work.
 
 Meeting invitation  
To facilitate a smooth rollout and ensure our plans align with the needs and expectations of your community, we would like to invite you to an online meeting via Teams.
  
If you would like to discuss the fibre rollout in your area, please let me know your availability over the upcoming weeks and I can schedule an online call.
 
During this meeting we can give you more information about our build plans, an approximate timeline of the work and answer any questions you may have. We value your input and want to ensure that our network deployment is as beneficial and unobtrusive as possible for your residents.  
 
We believe that by working together we can create a digital future for your community that is fast, reliable, and accessible to all. 
   
[bookmark: _Int_0c8ZC8Hw]As we progress with this build, we will update you with any changes to this information.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to the opportunity to collaborate with you and bringing full fibre internet to your community. 
 
Kind regards,
Community Engagement team
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